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 Elizabeth Wiener INT2014/7980/T 15/01/2015  20:53:41 I am writing to object to the proposed felling of the Robinia. The tree is visible from our back garden at 

129 King Henry's Road and provides a screen that helps obscure the house at the property. The view 

from both our first floor sitting room and kitchen/dining room would be adversely affected. We believe 

the trees in the gardens in our road and Wadham Gardens are fundamental to the character of the area. 

Many trees have already been removed from the garden of the house next door, 15 Wadham Gardens. 

We feel it would be a serious blight for further trees to be felled.
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